Dear Oracle Financials Data Interface owner,

You are receiving this communication because you are the owner of financial data interface(s) from your local system into Oracle Financials. We are sending along the information pertinent to your interface(s) that you will need to validate and certify to its accuracy and completeness and to update, if necessary. Please complete this data validation and certification no later than July 31, 2017.  Please find attached:

· Oracle Financials Interface – Business Owner - Review Instructions
· MS Excel file of your active financial data interfaces, as of June 30, 2017

Please contact us if you have any questions or need assistance in this process.

Regards,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Financial Accounting and Reporting (FAR)
